
 

 

PepinNini Lithium Limited
Robert Wei Sun Non
Directors of PepinNini

The Boar
wish him every success in his future endeavours.  This resignation offers 
PepinNini an opportunity to look to strengthen the board with skills 
required to push forward our project in Argentina

I wish to thank Mr 
PepinNini
Director 

ABOUT 
PepinNini Lithium Limited is 
a diversified ASX listed 
Exploration Company 
focused on exploring and 
developing a lithium brine 
resource and  production 
project in Salta Province 
Argentina within the Lithium 
Triangle of South America. 
The Company also holds 
strategically located 
exploration tenements in the 
Musgrave Province of South 
Australia.The company also 
holds a copper-gold 
exploration project in Salta 
Province, Argentina 

DIRECTORS 

Rebecca Holland-Kennedy 
Managing Director 

Sarah Clifton-Brown 
Finance Director 

Philip Clifford 
Non-Executive Director 

Justin Nelson 
Company Secretary 

CONTACT 
PepinNini Lithium Limited 
ABN 55 101 714 989 

Level 1, 6/68 North Terrace 
Kent Town SA 5067 
TEL:+61 (0)8 8218 5000 
FAX:+61 (0)8 8212 5717 
EMAIL: admin@pepinnini.com.au 

FURTHER INFORMATION 
Ms Rebecca Holland-Kennedy 
Managing Director 

TEL: +61 (0)8 8218 5000 
www.pepinnini.com.au 
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Corporate Update
PepinNini Lithium Limited(the Company, PepinNini)
Robert Wei Sun Non-Executive Director has resigned from the Board of 
Directors of PepinNini effective immediately due to personal reasons. 

The Board would like to thank Robert for his service to PepinNini and 
wish him every success in his future endeavours.  This resignation offers 
PepinNini an opportunity to look to strengthen the board with skills 
required to push forward our project in Argentina

I wish to thank Mr Wei Sun for his long contribution 
PepinNini and wish him and his family well for the future
Director Rebecca Holland-Kennedy 
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(the Company, PepinNini) announces that Mr 
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due to personal reasons.  

d would like to thank Robert for his service to PepinNini and 
wish him every success in his future endeavours.  This resignation offers 
PepinNini an opportunity to look to strengthen the board with skills 
required to push forward our project in Argentina. 

for his long contribution and loyalty to 
well for the future said Managing 
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